From: Amy Zarechian <azarechian@newtonhousing.org>

Sent: Wednesday, April 04, 2018 11:29 AM To: Alice Ingerson <a href="mailto:singerson@newtonma.gov">newtonma.gov</a>

Subject: Haywood House

Dear Alice,

Thanks for your help this morning. The Newton Housing Authority requests that the City Council do not take up the CPC's previous recommendation for our Haywood House project as we are planning to submit a revised proposal. Please let me know if you need any additional information and I look forward to working with you on the specific details soon.

Thanks, Amy

Amy Zarechian Executive Director Newton Housing Authority 82 Lincoln Street Newton Highlands, MA 02461 617-552-5501